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Division Street Closure 

Northfield, MN (September 12, 2019)  Warranty work on the Division Street and Seventh 
Street Reconstruction Project is scheduled to begin on Monday, September 16, 2019. This work 
will require a closure of Division Street from Eighth Street to Sixth Street, including the Division 
Street and Eighth Street intersection in order to safely complete the repairs. However, the 
Division Street and Seventh Street intersection will remain open for Seventh Street east-west 
traffic.  A detour will be put in place using Ninth Street, Water Street, and Sixth Street detouring 
traffic around the work area (see attached map).

The closure/detour is expected to be in place until September 27, 2019. 

Swenke Ims Contracting LLC., of Kasson, Minnesota is the prime contractor for the $3.72 million 
project. 

The City of Northfield urges motorists to always drive with caution, slow down in work zones and 
never enter a road blocked with barriers or cones. 
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